
 

 
 

    
            

Year 4 Homework Letter – Friday 15th September 2023 
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Have a lovely weekend! 
Mrs Rutter and Miss Oastler 

Our Learning This Week 
English  
In English this week, we have started 
reading ‘Swift’s Gulliver’ retold by Martin 
Jenkins. The children have written a 
description of Gulliver using facts and 
inference from the text. We have written 
sentences using fronted adverbials to 
express the time, place and manner in 
which events have occurred for him. The 
children have also used different sentence 
types (command, statement, exclamation 
and question) to design a poster all about 
Gulliver. 
Maths 
This week in Maths, we have been learning 
how to represent numbers to 1,000 
including those that have no tens or no 
ones, to reinforce the idea of using zero as a 
placeholder. We have been partitioning 
numbers up to 1,000 writing the numbers in 
expanded form identifying the number of 
hundreds, tens and ones in a 3-digit 
number. The children have revisited using 
a number line to 1,000, labelling, identify 
and finding missing values on blank or  
partially completed ones. The children also 
looked at the composition of multiples of 
1,000 by exploring how many hundreds 
they are made of. The children have applied 
themselves fully to this work and are all 
making super progress. 
Homework 
This week’s English activities are to learn 
the spellings for Week 1 set on Purple Mash. 
For Maths the children must practise their 
times tables on Times Tables Rock Stars. All 
log in details have been stuck into the 
children’s reading logs and the programs 
explained to them in class. 

Love Project 
We are very much looking forward to being 
able to hold our Harvest Service at Christ 
Church once again. The service will take 
place at 9.30 on Thursday 5th October and 
we warmly invite parents to worship with 
us. Every year during Harvest we collect 
specific food items. These food items are 
given to Christ Church in order to support 
their mission to help those less fortunate in 
our community.  This year Christ Church is 
collecting for the foodbank ‘Open Hands, 
Reigate. ‘ Open Hands, Reigate’ is explicitly 
Christian but supports all those who need 
their services and is run by the founders of 
the Renewed Hope Trust. 
We are asking each year group to collect 
specific items which ‘Open Hands Reigate’ 
has specified as being in high demand. 
Year 4: Tinned meat meals, tins of tuna 
Please could you start bringing in your 
donations to your class teacher from 
Monday 18th September. The deadline for 
donations is Monday 2nd of October. 
Thank you so much in advance for your 
support. 
High Ashurst – 27/28/29 September 
Please arrive at school by 8.00am for an 
8.15am departure. We will be arriving back 
at school by approximately 5.15pm.  

Dates for your Diary 
27.09.23 to 29.09.23: High Ashurst activity 
day 
05.10.23 – Harvest Service (Christ Church) 
9.30am 
19.10.23 – Ancient Greek day 
23.10.23 to 27.10.23: Half Term 
27.11.23 to 29.11.23: Parent and Carers’ 
Evening 


